Share Your Thoughts on SW 10th Street





The Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization (Broward MPO) has developed a consensus building initiative with the communities along the SW 10th Street corridor to discuss the future of the corridor between Florida's Turnpike and I-95.

First Name:		Last Name:		
Business Name (if ap	oplicable):			
Address:			Suite/Apt #:	
City:	State:	Zip Code:	Country:	
Telephone:	E-Mail: _			
Please provide us yo	our concerns about t	he corridor:		
Please provide us y	your vision of the f	uture:		

You may "Share your Thoughts" on the website

<u>www.SW10thStreetVision.org/GetEngaged/ShareYourThoughts</u>; submit this card to your meeting facilitator, fax it to 954-337-0209 or mail it to Post Office Box 1697, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33302

For more information visit the website www.SW10thStreetVision.org. To contact us call 954.822.7955 or e-mail: info@SW10thStreetVision.org.

For complaints, questions or concerns about civil rights or nondiscrimination; or for special requests under the Americans with Disabilities Act, please contact: Christopher Ryan, Public Information Officer/Title VI Coordinator at (954) 876-0036 or ryanc@browardmpo.org